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JGPACA Film Club is screening: Spell Reel (2017)
Tuesday 25 June, MayDay Rooms | 18.30 - 22.00

BOOK A FREE TICKET HERE

A reminder that the JGPACA Film Club is taking place next 
week Tuesday 25 June. We are pleased to be showing Filipa 
Cesar’s fantastic film Spell Reel (2017). 

Reserve your ticket through the link in our bio and join us for a 
rare chance to see this important work about the revolutionary 
cinema of Guinea-Bissau. 

As ever, this event is free to attend and open to all. Join us 
from 18.30 we will have materials on display in the reading 
room and will begin the screening at 19.00.
 
Each month, we present a film related to the archive and give 
the chance (before and after) for attendees to engage with 
selected materials from the archive and discuss Pan African 
film culture. 

Subscribe Past Issues Translate

29/04/2025, 13:46 JGPACA Film Club: Spell Reel (2017)

https://mailchi.mp/8cc5b4b67501/an-online-conversation-on-displaced-african-film-archives-7th-february-12811281?e=[UNIQID] 1/2



As a living archive we invite audiences to form an interactive 
relationship with items within our archive on display at our 
events, using them as tools to spark discussions on the films 
we will view together.

Tickets: Spell Reel (2017)
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